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ways for you to spread the word about the animal friendly 
license plate

We have the flyers and posters; here are some ideas
 to help spread the word.  
Every bit counts!
1.
Will your local pet supply store put flyers out and a poster 
or two on the wall?

2.
What about your local animal shelter or humane society?  
If you don’t already work or volunteer for the organization, how about stopping in and seeing if they will display the materials?  They may be eligible to receive funds from the program; an extra incentive!

3.
Does your realtor or mortgage counselor have a newsletter?  Many of them do and put tid-bits and information in them.  How about asking for a blurb on the license plates?  We can also email an image of the plate.  One realtor even put copies of the flyer in the mailing!

4.
Car dealerships.  Getting your car serviced?  Buying a new or used car?  How about asking to display the information?  This is an audience we know has cars and if a person is buying a new or used car, they need to get a plate anyway!

5.
How about your veterinarian’s office?

6.
Are you too busy?  Why not bring some flyers to the places you are visiting anyway.  Keep some in your car and when you stop by:

● Your health club/YMCA

● Dry cleaner


● Food co-op or supermarket

● Public library



● Groomer


● Laundromat

● People at the dog park

And ask if you can put/hand some flyers out and put up a poster.

7.  
Tired of reading bad news in the paper?  Local papers are often looking for news.  You can contact your local paper and ask them to print information.  Often, this information – coming from locals – is more likely to be printed.  How about a quick letter to the editor?  This is the most widely read page of the whole paper!

8.
Visit your local Registry of Motor Vehicles and ask to put information up.  They should have it there anyway, but might run out and not contact us.  If you don’t want to ask, next time you are at the RMV, check to see if you find information about the plate.  If not, let us know!

9.
Join the MAC animal friendly license plate marketing group.  Here we will think of new ideas and carry them out, including targeting larger chains (Petco, Subaru, insurance companies, etc) to promote the plate and/or put information in their mailings.
10.
Buy a t-shirt from MAC (see logo on the shirts above) and advertise the plate whenever you wear it!
---------------------

Remember, let us know where you put this information (macadmin@massanimalcoalition.com), so we can keep track!  Let us know if you will check in with the store, etc., for refills on the flyer or if you would prefer for someone else to do so.

